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Arts and Science News and Kudos 

Thank you to all who joined us on Tuesday, December 7 ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ά[ŜǘΩǎ ¢ŀƪŜ ŀ .ǊŜŀƪ ŀƴŘ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜΗέ end 

of year event. It was wonderful to see so many of you for our break, photo contest, and trivia. I hope it 

was an enjoyable hour for everyone who was able to attend. 
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